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March 25, 2008
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, WA 98504

Re:
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301
Dear Ms. Washburn:
Enclosed are the original and twelve (12) copies of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.'s Response to Seattle Steam's Motion for Leave to Notify Schedule 57 Customers or in the Alternative for More Complete Notice.  This response has been submitted electronically.
Any questions concerning this response should be directed to Sheree Carson at (425) 635-1422 or Jason Kuzma at (425) 635-1416.
Very truly yours,

Sheree Strom Carson
SSC:jeh
cc:
All Parties
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